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Notice

(For Students of Second Year & Third Year BMS)

The Department of BMS in association with IQAC has organized an Educational
Tour to Pillai Institute of Management Studies and Reszarch (Panvel) for the students

of Second Year and Third Year BMS on Saturday, 20% July 2024.

The visit will consist of a campus visit followed by an hour session on the Business
Simulation Workshop. The visit is a part of the internal-assessment and is compulsory

to attend. .

Students must register by paying a deposit of Rs 200/ to Ms. Avis D’Cunha by
Tuesday, 16" July, 2024 (This amount will be 1efunded to students on their visit). A

meeting will be held on Thursday, 18" July, 2024 to brief students about the visit.

Note: - First lectures will be conducted on the day of the visit.

( Vice Principal)



